Meeting Minutes
Soccer Boosters Meeting January 28, 2015

· Open meeting:  Rob Nabb
· Approve December meeting minutes - Tammy Curran moved to approve the December 2014 meeting minutes as written.  Lori Couchot seconded, the motion passed.
· Treasurers report/Financial review – Joe Grimes – balance due/available funds document distributed and reviewed.  Main account $14,571, PSC account $13,568 and School Account $(1,823).  Funds from another account will be transferred to school account to maintain positive balance.
· LaRosa’s check for year-end banquet hasn’t cleared 
· Preseason Classic website has been paid
· Coaches update
· Tournamenst for girls, Have attended Beavercreek in the past.  Exploring the Lakota East Nike tournament this year.
· Stadium sign for Jill Vetere All American accomplishments.  Mike Bizzarro will check on the signs.
· Hotel information for 2 games in Columbus for Varsity boys team.
· Marc would like to start goal keeper workouts in February
· Tryouts – Aug. 3
· Committee updates – 
· Spiritwear – Peg Besse, Jill Brown 
· need a younger player parent to work with Jill and Peg this season to learn the process.  
· Next year’s seniors need to start thinking about logo design.  An email will be sent with information.  
· Sweatshirt color is Kelly green for fall 2015.
· MABA – The Butlers (Marlon Sylvester) new board is in place for upcoming year.
· Concessions – Tammy Curran 
·  also recruiting younger player parent to work with her to learn the process.
· Events for 2015 
· January Elections for board – all current board members re-elected for upcoming year.
· Rob Nabb – President
· Mike Bizzaro – Vice President – Girls
· Bob Loehr – Vice President – Boys
· Joe Grimes – Treasurer
· Noreen Grisham - Secretary
· Scholarships – Karen Bramwell, Dawn Spiker.  
· Preseason Classic scholorshop – information was sent to senior parents and players.  Hard copies are available.  Must submit by February booster meeting.
· After Prom – Lori Couchot
· Dippin’ dots to be distributed.  Generally have some left over so plan to reduce order by 100.  Order 1250, 2-3 flavors.  Setting up a rest area.  Need picnic table, maps, crayons/markers, coloring books, travel games, etc.
· Set up Friday 3 – 9.  Volunteer slots will be added to the website.
· Youth Camp, June 1-5.  
· Preseason Classic
· Need to get a tent, the city no longer has the one we used in the past
· Need coaches to help recruit teams
· Website is current.
Jackson Brown, Carver Nabb and others are organizing a Nerf Madness for NHS.  Money raised will be donated to the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society.  Planned for February 21 at the Mason Intermediate School, $10 per player ($50 per team).  Sponsorship requested.  Also accepting donations.
Motion to adjourn made by Karen Bramwell, second by Marlon Sylvester.  Motion passed.




